
To: All SEVIS Users 

Date: Nov. 2, 2016 

Re: Attention: FMJFee.com Outage on Nov. 16 

Number: 1611-01 

 

General Information 

On Wednesday, Nov. 16, 2016, the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) will upgrade 

FMJFee.com, a site that allows F-1, M-1 and J-1 nonimmigrants to pay the I-901 SEVIS Fee. 

During this upgrade, the site will be unavailable. SEVP anticipates the outage to begin around 8 

a.m. EST and last between two to four hours. 

SEVP requests that designated school officials and responsible officers help us communicate this 

outage to potential F-1, M-1 and J-1 nonimmigrants in order to alleviate any potential confusion.  

This upgrade will implement a responsive design to FMJFee.com that will allow users full access 

from their mobile device. With simplified content and more intuitive navigation, the upgraded 

FMJFee.com will make it easier for users to pay and monitor the status of their I-901 SEVIS Fee. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this planned outage may cause and appreciate your 

continued support and patience. 

Comments 

To comment on this broadcast message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 

Message 1611-01 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The broadcast message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not and may not be relied upon to create any 

right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any administrative, 

civil or criminal matter. 

https://fmjfee.com/i901fee/desktop/index.jsp?view=desktop
mailto:SEVP@ice.dhs.gov

